 (clinic name here)













(Doctor name here)

(Date Here)
[Name]
[Address]
Dear [Patient Name]
The undersigned is the Privacy Official of The Good Life Chiropractic (“the Clinic”).The Clinic is subject to the breach notification rules of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996, as amended (“HIPAA”).  HIPAA imposes certain restrictions on the Plan and how it maintains your protected health information (“PHI”).  These restrictions include a requirement that the Clinic generally protect the security of your PHI.  If the Clinic discovers a breach of the security of your PHI, the Plan is required to notify you of this breach.  

The Clinic recently discovered a breach of your PHI.  This letter describes the details of this breach.  The Clinic takes this situation very seriously and is working to mitigate any harmful effect from this breach.  

1. Overview: (On Date of Incident) (name of clinic) (cause of breach). Among the items taken was (material type that was beached i.e personal file, hard drive, etc) of the Clinic’s patients’ PHI. The breach was discovered on (date the breach was discovered).

2. Unsecured PHI Involved in the Breach: (patient data that was in the item or items that was breached i.e. Full name, Social Security Number (if supplied), date of birth, home address, phone number, account number, and medical insurance identification number(s).
3. Steps to Protect Yourself: We strongly recommend you use a credit monitoring service, especially if you supplied a Social Security Number to the Clinic.
4. The Clinic’s Investigation: (name of person handling the material lost i.e the DC or office manager, etc.) filed a police report about the incident. In addition, the Clinic has encrypted all external hard drives on which back-ups occur. 

5. Contact Procedures: Please contact the following to ask questions or learn additional information:

(Clinic Name Here)
(Phone numbe here)
(Clinic Investigator here)
(Clinic Address Here)
Again, we take this situation very seriously and are working diligently to resolve the situation. Please contact the office for more information.

Sincerely,

(Doctor name Here)
